Howarp UNIvERsITY
WASHINGTON 1, D.O.

CENTER FOR YOUTH AND COMMUNITY STUDIES

November 18, 1963

Mr. Robert Penn Warren
24495 Redding Road
Fairfield, Connecticut

Dear Mr. Warren:

As you requested, I am enclosing a copy of the paper I read
at Howard two weeks ago. Dr. Fishman and I have two previous
papers coming into print. The first has just appeared in the
current issue of The American Journal of Orthopsychiatry. The
second paper on Youth and Social Action will appear in the next
issue of The Journal of Social Issues. We also have an unpublished
study of students demonstrating for peace and disarmament; please
let me know if you would be interested in seeing a copy of this
paper as well,

It was a great pleasure to make your acquaintance at Howard,
and I hope that we shall meet again soon.

Sincerely,

Frédric Solomon, M.D.
NIMH Career Teaching Fellow in
Psychiatry
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